
SASOL WATER POLICY

Sasol is an international integrated chemicals and energy company. A significant part of our operations 
relies heavily on water and we consider it a precious resource. Water management and the long-term 
assurance of water supply to our operations is of critical importance. While the assurance of water supply 
of an acceptable quality to all our operations is currently secure, the medium to long-term assurance for 
some operations (specifically in South Africa) is less so. Of Sasol’s total water demand, more than 80% of 
our global water demand is used by the South African Operations of which virtually all is sourced from the 
inland Integrated Vaal River System (IVRS). Sasol is allocated 3.5% of the IVRS supply. The IVRS continues 
to face challenges related to water availability, quality and infrastructure thus placing supply at increased 
risk.

To mitigate water risks, Sasol has adopted a collaborative stewardship approach to water sustainability 
through the following actions:

▪  As a signatory to the UN Global Compact CEO Water Mandate (Mandate) we adopt the Mandate’s Water  
      Stewardship Approach in responding to water risks.
▪  Apply the Mandate’s six focus areas to guide us in responding to water risks.
▪  Participate, since 2010, in the CDP Water disclosure process and continuously aims at improving our 
      disclosure practices.
▪  Set meaningful water targets.
▪  Continuously monitor water risks in this regard and report comprehensively on progress in our suite of 
      annual reports.
▪  Adhere to the requirements as set-out in the SHE policy as it relates to water as an environmental 
      issue.
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